
   
 
 
 
 
 

 
              June 2025 

Dear North Penn Family, 

As the end of the school year approaches, please consider making a donation to the North Penn School District Educational Foundation 
in the name of a staff member who has made a difference in the life of your child. By recognizing your favorite staff member with a 
donation to the foundation in their name, you're providing additional opportunities to students through classroom grants submitted by staff. 
The staff member will receive a certificate indicating a donation was made on their behalf from your student (as indicated below). 

Just some of the many experiences North Penn students participated in through the Foundation and your generosity, include:  
● Floating Classroom - This grant funded a field trip for 45 NPHS students to the Perkiomen Watershed Conservancy floating 

classroom at Green Lane Park. While there, students participated in environmental educational experiences, growing their 
appreciation of the natural world and gaining a better understanding of the scientific concepts taught in the classroom.    

 
● The Art of Wit & Wisdom -  Through this grant, York Avenue was able to purchase an art drying rack to let student artwork dry 

without being damaged. 2nd graders got to connect the Wit and Wisdom language arts curriculum with art using “notice and 
wonder” key art elements.  

 
● Prepping to go Further - The NPHS boys cross country team upgraded their preparation and safety practices with the addition of 

2 iPads with cellular data, 2 weather proof iPad cases and a wireless printer. These technology upgrades improved data collection, 
communication, and efficiency by providing teaching, learning, and performance tools. Connecting coaches, team members, and 
the community throughout a “journey of a thousand miles” enabled the team to go farther.   

 
● STEM Robotics - Students got hands-on experience in STEM, learning how to build robots, program, and complete tasks with 

their engineered robots. Students were able to see the progression of basic robots to a more comprehensive robot that can be 
utilized in multiple ways in Gwynedd Square.  

Help the Foundation continue to offer innovative and creative educational programs to improve our students’ overall educational 
experiences. Donate online by visiting www.npennedfoundation.org/stafftribute or complete the form below. If you have any questions, 
please call Christine Liberaski, Executive Director, NPSD Educational Foundation, at 215-853-1020.  

 
I wish to recognize those who have made a difference in my child's life and, at the same time, support the Foundation! 

NPSD Educational Foundation 2024-2025 Spring Staff Tribute 
Visit www.npennedfoundation.org/stafftribute to donate online. 

Suggested donation amount: ____$10    ____$25    $________Other (amount will not be made known to the recipient) 

Staff member(s) name: _________________________________________ Building: ______________________________ 

How your name should appear when a certificate is presented to staff members (ex: The Smith Family, Susie Smith, etc.)  

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Gift-givers' Name: _____________________________________________ Email: ________________________________ 

Gift-givers' Address: ___________________________________________ Phone #: ______________________________ 

Give online at www.npennedfoundation.org/stafftribute or mail your check donation payable to  
"NPSD Educational Foundation" to P.O. Box 1084, Lansdale, PA 19446 by Friday, June 20, 2025. 


